

Burke Ward Public School

PO Box 678 BROKEN HILL NSW 2880 Phone: (08) 8088 4700

> ABN: 18 246 198 266

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Students currently in Year 5 have the opportunity to register for the Selective High Schools Placement Test, for Year 7 2021. Students in Broken Hill attending either Willyama or Broken Hill High School have access to a virtual Selective High School, run through Aurora College. This program allows students in regional and remote areas to attend a selective high school.

If you think your child may be interested in this program, we strongly urge you to register for the Placement Test which will be conducted on the 12th of March 2020.

Applications are now open through the High Performing Students Unit, under the Department of Education, not Burke Ward Public School, as a result, parents will need to apply at:

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7/application-process

Applications close on the 11th of November 2019

If you have any questions regarding this process, please don't hesitate to contact either Miss Burgess or Mrs Ball.

Miss Ellie Burgess Classroom Teacher Mrs Emma Ball 3-6 Literacy Mentor AP Mrs Karen Canning Principal

Respect, Responsibility, Honesty